by NCR Staff

View Author Profile

Join the Conversation

October 21, 2022

Share on BlueskyShare on FacebookShare on TwitterEmail to a friendPrint



STANDING TOGETHER FOR TRUTH AND MERCY

NCR

Dear Readers,

Friends of NCR

This issue of the newspaper is dedicated to you. It's our annual listing of donors from the last fiscal year, whose support we cherish and never take for granted. It's our way of honoring you and expressing our deepest gratitude.

Thank you for your commitment to NCR's unique brand of Catholic journalism: proudly independent, deeply trustworthy, always reliable. We would never have made it for 60 years without you.

Your support is more important than ever at this historic moment. This fall brings the second of Pope Francis' two synods in Rome, the culmination of his sustained effort to draw in and listen to Catholics the world over. Then, in November, the U.S. will have a highly consequential presidential election that will determine the course of democracy in this country. Rest assured we will be following both events closely and providing comprehensive coverage and analysis for our readers.



We're able do that thanks to all of you. Please look through these pages. Find your own name, for sure — but look at the others, too. You are all part of an amazing community of engaged Catholics, vital members of our mission.

Thank you, as always, for your support and for the difference it makes here — every single day.

With gratitude,

Joe Ferullo

CEO/Dublishe

Document

NCR_Donor_Recognition_2024_0.pdf